
Crescenta Valley Sherriff's Station along with The American Red Cross is sponsoring the “Battle of

The Badges” blood drive. 

 

The event will be THIS Thursday February 13 from 11:00 AM till 5:00 PM. 

 

The blood mobile will parked in the front public parking lot for your convince.  We all know

someone who has been unfortunately stricken with some kind of illness where they are required to

have blood transfusion to stay alive.  

 

Our national  blood supply is critically low due to the current winter blast in the east coast.  They

lost  25,000 thousand scheduled donors because of the cold winter weather. 

 

WE can make a difference by dedicating a little of our time and our blood.  Call Dep. Valdivia at

818-248-3463 to schedule an appointment or just show up at our station parking lot.

 

This year a cool “Battle of the Badges” T-shirt, Mimi Café dessert, and two tickets to Laugh

Factory will be given away as a thank you!!!  

 

Don’t forget all the nice snacks they provide.

 

Please donate and help Save a Life!
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